
St Francis of Assisi Parish & Our Lady of 

Fatima School – Community Update 

The St Francis of Assisi Parish church is scheduled to be relocated during the Easter term break. To 

allow for the site preparation that is required for the relocation, the following changes are being 

made to the access of the site. The planned relocation of the church is scheduled for 24th April. 

Would you be so kind as to please ensure no cars are parked on the site commencing the weekend 

of 26th April. 

Stage 1  

Start date: 24/03/14 End Date: 9/05/2014 

During this period, vehicle access will only be through the Eastern entrance and exit (as shown 

above). Pedestrians will be required to walk over the grassed area, with a low level fence separating 

the motorists from the pedestrians. Caution must be taken by motorists while on site during peak 

hours.  
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A new temporary library was brought onto the site on 9th April and is located as shown on the plan. 

The old library will need to be removed before construction of the new classrooms commences and 

the removal of this building is scheduled for the July term break. 

As shown on the plan for stage 1 the highlighted trees will need to be removed. A professional 

arborist will be on site on 14th April to undertake this work. This work includes felling of the trees 

on the old Good Shepherd House site.  

Please note that the western vehicle and pedestrian entrances will be closed indefinitely. 

Stage 2  

Start date: 09/05/2014 

From the 9th of May 2014 pedestrians will be able to use a new paved walkway to enter the site. 

Motorists will still to use the eastern entrance and exit as instructed previous.  

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Mike Nolan 

Manager 

Catholic Education Office 
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